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The Consolidated grant has been submitted to the state and we 
are waiting for final approval.  This grant allows us to access 
Title grants, IDEA grants, and Preschool grants.  Our grant team 
worked hard on getting this done in a timely manner well 
before it was due to the state. 

The IDEA grants have been completed and submitted to the 
state.  This money is used to provide staff, evaluation tools, 
online IEP/Eval program, and professional development to 
name a few.   

We are currently moving files from active to inactive and 
inactive to removed.  This is done every summer and follows all 
special education guidelines. 

Soon we will be going through student records and begin 
assigning case managers to students. 

During the summer we also begin to work on data submissions 
due in August along with closing out grants. 


